
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 11 :16 AM 
'Wayne Ator' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Wayne Sand Cassie A. Ator 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00653-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----

From: Wayne Ator <wator@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 12:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Cassie Ator <wator@comcast.net> 
Subject: Docket# 20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners, 
As a 40 year resident on Palm Island I am vehemently opposed to EU proposal. We do not have a sewage problem on 
this island. It seems inconceivable to me that this County would approve a fly by night proposal with no ideas of costs by 
someone who has no expertise! Even more so the person to whom he will sell this contract! 
This will affect many residents who make up most of the highest tax base in our county. There is no bonding and 
therefore no assurance the job could ever be completed leaving us literally high and dry. 
Due to FPL frequent interruptions in power we are also at the mercy of an electric pump in times of outage which could 
result in major backups throughout the island. 
PSC must deny the EUs application for wastewater service. You are acting very irresponsibly in the trust which we placed 
in you when we voted! 
Sincerely Wayne S. , Cassie A. Ator 
wator@comcast.net 
390 North Gulf Blvd, Palm Island 
(POBox 3147, Placida, FL 33946 

Sent from my iPhone 
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